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The Revenue Standing Committee of the Council of Petroleum Accountants Societies (COPAS) would like to express its support for the NAESB Producer Imbalance Statement.  Since NAESB uses primarily the data elements of COPAS Accounting Guideline No. 22 (Producer Gas Imbalances), we fully support this effort in using consistent industry guidelines.  The use of the COPAS data elements in electronic data exchange helps improve the industry consistency in reporting such important information as Producer Gas Imbalances.
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